From: D. Herman

To: Public Testimony
Subject: Ordinance #231019 What"s the rush? This needs involvement from Housing Providers.
Date: Tuesday, December 12, 2023 1:57:54 PM

Please, this ordinance needs additional time to gather more input, info and ideas from the

Housing Providers in KCMO.
In making this ordinance, it's essential to have the housing providers at the table. They

are the people that are the essence of this ordinance...without their involvement this
amendment is ill-informed, one sided, and exclusionary.
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